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09 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Young Voices 2023 
FINAL PARENT INFORMATION 

 
A few final organisational details/reminders to impart, before the concert! 
 
Checklist for the children to bring: 

 Wear YV/plain white T-shirt with normal school uniform bottoms 

 Lunch 

 Tea 

 Snacks 

 Water (there are refill stations at the NEC) 

 Things to do e.g. games (Uno, Dobble), drawing, books/magazines to occupy themselves if we arrive 

early, and during our tea break hour. NO TECH. 
 
Timing: The concert starts at 7pm and should finish by 8.45pm. If you are attending, Young Voices 
recommends arriving in good time, to go through entrance security. 
 
Parking: You may find the following link useful: www.resortsworldarena.co.uk/your-visit/getting-here 
 
Merchandise: Programmes are available to purchase on the night. Our school will be listed in the 
programme.  
 
Video cameras: Video equipment and SLR cameras with removable large lenses are strictly prohibited in 
the arena. Please bring binoculars so you can spot your child in the choir! 
 
Seating: We will be seated in Block 14, rows H and J. Look out for our banner! 
 
Emergencies: If you have any issues on your journey, and need to contact a member of staff, please call 
Mr Feldon on 07866 631132, who will be able to pass on any messages. 
 
Return: We will send a text out to all parents, and named collectors of your children, once we are on our 
way. This will give everyone an approximate time of arrival back at school. 
 
We really hope you enjoy the concert as much as we have enjoyed our rehearsals with the children – they 
have worked very hard, and shown real commitment! We are proud of them! 
 
Miss Finlow and Mrs Saddington 
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